Appendix 4
PATIENT REFERENCE GROUP

Dear All

As you may know we are trying to gain interest from patients to join our patient reference group.

You may also have noticed that we now have displays in each of the 4 waiting areas, The Grange, Therapy Unit, Greenview and Kinsley, advertising the group and inviting interested parties to join, along with a poster advertising the day, time and venue of the next meeting.

We have also compiled information in a folder which includes copies of the minutes of the meetings held to date. Again, a folder can be found in each of the waiting areas.

Whilst we originally had 11 patients interested in joining the group, the numbers have dwindled, with only 4 patients attending the meeting this week.

We have 2 members who are very keen, one of which has attended every meeting so far.

With these 2 members we have agreed to organise what we have referred to as an open day/drop in session.

This is to be held on Tuesday 18 October 2011 at The Grange from 1pm to 3pm.

It was felt that this informal approach may encourage patients to drop in to gain further insight into the group without the need to attend a formal meeting.

If you feel that you know of any patients that may be interested in joining the group could you please mention the drop in session to them. Posters are displayed advertising the date and time and flyers are available at each of the reception desks and waiting areas.

Alternatively, please ask them to contact me for further information regarding the group or the drop in session.
Many thanks.
Angela

